

14 December 2016

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Safety Message

Today we have been made aware of an incident on Manor Green Road involving one of our pupils who was walking to school with their mother. A vulnerable adult, with a disability, who regularly walks around local roads, allegedly confronted one of our pupils this morning. The incident has been reported to the police.

If you have any further information please contact the Police on the non-emergency number 101. The existing reference number is 45160110695.

We are working with other agencies to prevent this from happening again. In the meantime, the advice is to avoid confrontation and be polite but keep communication to a minimum. Children that walk to and from school by themselves, have been reassured about coming straight to school if they need help, in a special assembly for Y3 – Y6 this afternoon.

Members of the Leadership Team will be on duty, as usual, tomorrow morning should you have any concerns.

Kind regards,

Mrs L Druce Headteacher

